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Homework 

We are currently evaluating our approach to homework in school 
and we would like to gather parents’ views. We would be very 

grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete the                    
questionnaire using the link below. 

https://forms.gle/A491mSk5eJaJpkSJA 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday,  Nursery will be taking part in an educational   
forest school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please 

ensure children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the 
weather and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long 

hair is tied back for this session. 

Parents’ Meetings 

Appointments for our upcoming parents’ meetings next week are 
still available to book online via School Cloud. 

SchoolCloud - Wynyard CE Primary School  

Reception Art and Crafts Club 

Just a reminder that tomorrow’s Art and Crafts Club is cancelled 
due to staff training. 

World Book Day 2024 

On Friday, we celebrated World Book Day in true Wynyard  
fashion with a fantastic day of fun-filled reading activities linked 
to the books of Roald Dahl. We would like to say a huge thank 

you to Mrs Barker and our brilliant Reading Leaders for                  
organising the events throughout the day. It was amazing to see 
the wonderful costumes worn by children and staff– thank you 

to parents for all your support with this. 

Throughout the day, children across school had the opportunity 
to visit our special  ‘Book Bistro’  where each class  got to 

choose the most ‘delicious’ sounding book from the menu. 

The reading didn’t end at lunchtime. Thank you to Sharon and 
her team in the kitchen who created a special reading themed 

lunch. Whilst they ate, children also watched our very own  
version of the Masked Reader. 

Our day ended  with our ‘Dress Up Your Teacher’ competition 
where each class, dressed up their teacher as a character from 
one of Roald Dahl’s books. The teachers were fantastic sports 

and we clearly have a very talented school of costume                
designers! 

Thank you for all the book          
donations we have received. We 

have added over 800 new books to 
our school library and our reading 
leads have also asked to donate 
some books to local charities to 

ensure other children have access 
to high-quality reading books. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Agatha     Class 1: Alfie     Class 2: Austin 

Class 3: Olivia     Class 4: Riley     Class 5: Tino   

Class 6: Oliver     Class 7: Rose     Class 8: Molly   

Class 9: Isla     Class 10: Elliot     Class 11: Shaurya 

Class 12: Archie     Class 13: Oscar     Class 14: Isobel 

Whole School Award:  Isabelle O (Class 12) 

Well done to them all! 

Vine Church Easter Service 

Celebrate Easter Day with Vine Church, with a fun and interactive 
family service followed by an Easter egg hunt, inflatables and  

refreshments. 

The Easter Service will take place on Sunday 31st March at 3pm in 
the school hall. Please use the following link to sign up for free              

tickets: https://wynyard.church/easter  
 

Easter 2024 at Vine Church Wynyard (youtube.com) 

Nursery Applications for September 2024 

Please be aware that the closing date for Nursery applications for 
September 2024 is Friday 15th March at 12pm. Following this, we 
will begin the process of allocating places and offer emails will be 

sent out on Wednesday 17th April.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office or our 
Early Years Leader, Mrs Hunter, using the email address below: 

nursery@wynyardprimary.org.uk  

MMR Letter 

Please find attached a letter regarding MMR vaccines from the 
Immunisation Team at School Health. 

Ninja Warrior Assault Course 

Please be aware, for health and safety reasons, children should 
not be accessing the Ninja Warrior Assault Course before or after 

school. 

Comic Relief 

This Friday is Red Nose Day and our School Council would like to 
invite children to wear either something red or something that 

makes them smile to fundraise for Comic Relief. In addition, they 
are also organising a ‘Pin the Red Nose on the Teacher’ to raise 

further funds. 

Donations can be brought into school on Friday or, alternatively, 
can be made on ParentPay. 

https://forms.gle/A491mSk5eJaJpkSJA
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